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	Text1: Dear M C Bank Family,

     As we move through these unique and unprecedented times, M C Bank has been here for you and will continue to be here for you.  Throughout this entire process, M C Bank has been able to remain open the entire time while the Covid-19 Virus has changed the way we operate in our daily lives.  Other than our lobbies being closed to the public, nothing has changed at M C Bank.  We are still opening deposit and loan accounts electronically; processing all transactions; remaining available to our customer needs; and often, with extended hours.  Other than Safety Deposit Box entry requiring an appointment, and lobbies being closed, we have and intend to remain “business as usual” at M C Bank.

     As most are aware, our Governor, John Bel Edwards, has instituted a “Phase I” reopening of businesses.  Part of the plan is for businesses to register on a site that has been placed on the internet to allow for direct communication from the government to the business.  M C Bank has adhered to this recommendation and we have received and reviewed the “Phase I” order.  Below are some of the guidelines we are required to adhere to:

• No more than 25% of the posted occupancy capacity of any facility.
• One person per private office is allowed.
• Employees shall be screened daily for fever or respiratory symptoms.
• Maintain a minimum of 6’ between each other and clients.
• Managers and employees are required to wear cloth face coverings.

     Based on the above and based on security precautions (masks being worn in bank lobbies), M C Bank has decided to continue to operate with lobbies closed this coming week.  Please note that Monday, May 25, the “entire” bank will be closed in recognition of Memorial Day.  We have decided to make our decisions on a weekly basis, at a minimum, and will communicate those decisions weekly on Friday by noon.  Our reopening decisions will be communicated on Facebook; our Internet Site (www.mcbt.com); via email; and on local radio stations.

     In closing, all decisions continue to be made with the number one intention being the safety of our employees and customers, while ensuring that all of our customers and potential customers have complete access to all banking services.  We appreciate you and will do our best to work with you to make this “temporary” way of operating as convenient as possible.  Thank you!  Stay safe and healthy.


Sincerely,



 
Jeremy Callais
President, M C Bank
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